DID YOU KNOW THAT

During his previous term on the Town Board as Town of Richfield Supervisor DAN SULLIVAN

- Cost the taxpayers thousands of dollars in fines and penalties during his tenure by not submitting tax withholdings from employee paychecks to the State and Federal government on time.
- Then cost the taxpayers even thousands of dollars more by having to hire an outside accounting firm to "fix" the Town books which was his primary responsibility as Chief Financial Officer.
- Caused numerous bank fees due to account overdrafts—a costly embarrassment for our town/village.
- Submitted 2021 and 2022 Annual Reports to the State almost one year late.
- Ignored numerous requests by Town Councilmen Ed Bello and Fred Eckler early on in 2022 to rectify multiple problem(s).

All of the above are documented in Town of Richfield Board meeting minutes.

Your tax dollars paid Dan Sullivan to do his job as Town Supervisor and his main responsibility as Chief Financial Officer. He failed miserably!

Instead, he chose to focus on writing grants—an admirable initiative BUT not what you as taxpayers expected him to do and paid him to do! Plain and simple.

He was inadequate while being on the Town of Richfield Board as Town Supervisor. Our question is: Why is Dan Sullivan asking for a second chance? Do we want the same detrimental behavior for the next year as Town Councilman? We say NO!

A vote for Charles "Chuck" Furner will bring a muchneeded change to this ineffective, and costly, government.

Paid political ad by Town Councilmen Ed Bello and Fred Eckler